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Cultural Quarter 
Newsletter 
 

Your local team 

 

Our priorities for this month are: Burglaries; Theft from motor vehicles; seasonal crime due to 

dark evenings. These have been identified through crime stats, neighbourhood surveys and 

our engagements 

What matters to you  

What we will do 

To tackle the issues raised we will conduct a number of focused actions which will include; 

-Conduct reassurance visits to victims of burglary to prevent them becoming a repeat victim 

-Engagements within our carparks offering crime prevention advice to our commuters and 

visitors. 

-Patrols of our hot spot areas where we have received reports of ASB and criminality in     

relation to dark evenings. 

--Engagements within our residential areas to offer reassurance and collect intelligence 

about crimes and ASB happening in the area. 

PS Joe Culverwell . PC Dean Mellor .  PC Jessica Holmes . PC Carley Johnson . PCSO Zed Ahmed .     

PCSO Mark Williamson . PCSO Daniel Bannatyne . PCSO Richard Allured  
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News 

  

 

Community engagements 
 

We have numerous engagements over the coming weeks, below is a quick look at what we 
our doing but please visit our website for a full list. 

 

• Bike Register at YMCA on the 8th of April between 15:30 and 16:30 hours. 

• Beat surgery at Phoenix Square on the 24th of April between 13:00 and 15:00 hours.. 

• Beat surgery at New Walk Museum on the 7th of April between 12:00 and 14:00 hours. 

 

Officers from the 

Cultural Quarter 

team attended the 

YMCA and         

completed a Bike 

Register event.  

This was a hit with 

the residents giving 

them chance to 

speak with officers. 

 

Whilst completing 

hotspot patrols 

around the cultural 

quarter officers 

have seized a 

number of vehicles  

for various        

offences; including 

no tax, no insur-

ance and even  

stolen. 

Officers have been 
involved in County 
Lines operation  
involving             
engagements which 
aim to inform, and 
numerous warrant 
enforcements 
across the city   
centre. 

Our PCs have arrested numerous burglary            
suspects during this period. This includes 
three offenders who were charged for        
offences on the cultural quarter. Our PCSO’s 
are also very effective at spotting our wanted 
persons. 


